

## "We Grow Together in God's Love"

Head of School: Mrs. B. Jones Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G. Maders



## **Dear Parents**

On Thursday 23rd June, Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on their end of year trip to Gulliver's World Theme Park.



We will be leaving school at 9.00 and will return at approximately 4pm.

Children need to wear their school uniform, with sensible shoes, a raincoat, cap, and suncream applied before coming to school if necessary.

Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch.

The cost of this trip is £16.50 which is the cost of the coach and entrance to the park, and children are allowed to bring up to £3 spending money.

Please pay using the online payment system. Payments can be made in installments.

Thank you Mrs. Maders Mr. Shaw